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Greetings from your Senate Officers:
We are in full swing for the spring semester. The Faculty Senate and the Standing Committees of Senate continue to work consistently to create a positive environment for faculty and students.  The Faculty Senate held its seventh meeting of the semester on February 20th.  We discussed three curricular items including approving the Computer Science Teaching Minor, the BA Degree in Mathematics.  Additionally, we heard from Dr. Carrie Ball, the Faculty Ombuds, where she introduce the Charter for the Faculty Ombuds Office.  As a reminder, the Faculty Ombuds is a resource at Indiana State which provides confidential, impartial, and informal assistance to faculty across.
During the meeting we also had a presentation on the draft of the revised Mission, Vision, and Value statements for the university.  There was robust discussion and engagement by the Faculty Senate as we addressed these very important foundational statements.  All faculty are encourage to engage in the process by completing the online Qualtrics survey located in the global e-mail: https://today.indstate.edu/announcement/campus-feedback-sought-on-draft-mission-vision-and-values-statements/. The feedback is slated to close on March 6th.
As a reminder, Give to Blue Day is happening on Wednesday, March 11.  The Senate Officers would like to encourage all faculty to participate and give to a fund of their choosing, if you feel so inclined.  There are several ways to get involved including becoming a matching donor, creating a challenge, or becoming a social ambassador.  Also of note is the change to how the Foundation processes contributions (one time or recurring through payroll deduction).  There are no administrative fees associated with contributions made by faculty and staff meaning that 100% of your donation goes directly to the fund(s) of your choosing.
We are still seeking members for consideration on the campus wide taskforce for institutional transformation at Indiana State.  This taskforce will likely begin its work in March and continue for the next 18 months.  If you are interested in being considered for this taskforce, please complete the interest form: https://indstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8kNMwyEKzomIvI1. The interest form will remain open until the end of February.

The next Faculty Senate meeting will be 19 March 2020 
You can find information about the Faculty Senate, including standing committees, Executive Committee and Senate minutes, meeting schedules, etc. at the Faculty Senate website: https://www.indstate.edu/services/facsenate. There is also a Faculty Senate Blackboard Site that all faculty may access. You will find it in your course list as COM-ISUFACULTY: University Faculty.

Your Senate Officers for 2019-2020 and their contact information are:
Chair: Chris MacDonald, Professor and Chairperson, Department of Applied Clinical and Educational Sciences, Chris.MacDonald@indstate.edu
	Vice Chair: Robert Guell, Professor of Economics, Robert.Guell@indstate.edu 
Secretary: Kent Games, Associate Professor of Applied Medicine and Rehabilitation, Kenneth.Games@indstate.edu 
Please contact one of the Officers or your Senate representative(s) with any questions or concerns.
